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At the June 13 City Council meeting, the Kiwanis Breakfast Club spoke about their plans for their
third annual Field of Honor flag display at City Hall. The display is planned for November 2018. The
group also presented the council with a framed American flag and certificate courtesy of former

Congressman David Jolly.




